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Do not cave into pressure from radicals who are pushing to have their way- trying to 

dictate to us what they think is acceptable reading materials.  This is not freedom.  

Rather it's supporting a minority of people who would basically push their agenda on 

others.  This is simply not right.  Please vote YES on Senate Bill 1583. 


